DEENDAYAL PORT AUTHORITY

kisceieRicintean
AT ¢ 02836.270825 AT AT
¥ © 02836270475 AT Az (F7) 370210
BT : TF/SH/Railway/2019/ feAtes:  |3—702/2023

To,
All the parties

Sub:  Follow-up with Department of Telecommunications for the work of renewal of
existing VHF License No.FL-1861/1-28, valid upto 31/03/2023.

Dear Sir,

Deendayal Port Authority intends to renew the existing VHF License
No.FL-1861/1-28, valid upto 31/03/2023 for the period of one year.

In this regard it is requested to offer your Expression of Interest and quote
best budgetary rate (As per format given below) for the work of “Follow-up with
Department of Telecommunications, New Delhi for renewal of existing VHF License
No.FL-1861/1-28, valid upto 31/03/2023" which should reach this office before

. 02/2023 by Email: shippinasectiondpt@gmail.com, tmkp:123@amail.c

sr. | Description of work Rate | Amount |

| No. | |
1 [ Follow-up with Department of Telecommunications, |
New Delhi for the work of renewal of existing VHF li
i

i

License No.FL-1861/1-28, valid upto 31/03/2023 for
further period of one year.

[ GSTI
[ I Total

Stamp & Signature of
Bidder .]

AsstE. Traffic Manager &,
Deendayal Port Authority
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